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MEMO  
 
DATE:   14 July 2023 
  
TO:   Ventura County Agricultural Policy Advisory Committee 
  
FROM:   Alec Thille 
 
SUBJECT:  14 June 2023 Staff report 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Due to lack of quorum, no meeting of the APAC was called. To the members present, 

presentations were still made. Of the posted agenda: 

 

• No public comments were received 

• Approval of previous meeting minutes were continued until the next meeting of the 

APAC 

• Item A. was continued until the next meeting of the APAC 

• Items B. through E. were presented to the members present  

o No public comments were made, nor Action possible/taken 

• Staff and the members present proposed the following future agenda items: 

o Recognition of Gordon Kimball’s and Patty Waters’ service of members of the 

APAC 

o Recognition of Ed Williams’ service as Ventura County Agricultural 

Commissioner 

o An update on proposed rule changes affecting agriculture by the LA Regional 

Water Board provided by Farm Bureau of Ventura County 

o An update on railbikes 

o An update on County activities related to the Ventura County SALC Grant 

project/Agricultural Roundtable 

o Elections of the Chair and Vice Chair (continued Item A.) 

o First of two discussions of the Ventura County General Plan clarifications issued 

as part of settlement between the County and VC CoLAB 

 

Lastly, present members proposed future meeting dates on July 19th and August 16th. 

 

Please direct any questions to either Alec Thille, alec.thille@ventura.org, or Korinne Bell, 

Korinne.bell@ventura.org.  

 


